
 

Collinsville High School 
Auditorium  
2201 S. Morrison, Collinsville, IL  

 

 
 

 

Parents, guardians, and 
community members (high 

school graduates and above) 
are invited to attend.  An RSVP 
is not necessary for this event.  

 
Partially funded by Title 4 

  

September 13, 2018 
6:30-8:00 PM 
 


